
November 1, 2018 

John Felder, P.E. 
Washington State Department of Natural Resources 
Engineering Division – Environmental Services 
1111 Washington Street SE 
Olympia, WA  98504-7030 

Re: Cleanup Project Manager Change for the following Site: 
• Site Name:  Webster Nursery
• Site Address:  9805 Blomberg Street SW, Tumwater, Washington
• Facility/Site No.:  8786341
• Cleanup Site ID:  3380

Dear Mr. Felder: 

This is notification that I am your new Cleanup Project Manager for the Webster Nursery Cleanup Site 
(Site) in Tumwater.  My contact information is provided below: 

Matthew Morris, P.E. 
Department of Ecology 
Toxics Cleanup Program, Southwest Regional Office 
P.O. Box 47775 
Olympia, WA 98504 -7775 
Phone: (360) 407-7529 / E-mail:  matthew.morris@ecy.wa.gov 

In the coming weeks, I will review Ecology’s records to become more familiar with the Site.  I will 
follow-up with you afterwards to discuss the progress of completing the work required under Agreed 
Order No. DE-08-TCPSR-5415.  

Please contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Morris, P.E. 

cc: Eric Weber, Landau Associates 
Sierra Mott, Landau Associates 

Electronic Copy

mailto:matthew.morris@ecy.wa.gov

